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Apr 30, 2015
Sub:  Mentoring Letter - No. 4/ SET/AU/ 2014-15
Dear Parent:
We sent you the Third Mentoring Letter from Student Mentoring Programme of the School in the month of March 2015 with information of Attendance of your Ward.  This is a continuing endeavour to keep you informed and aware of your Ward’s Academic Progress and Performance through the School Mentorship Programme.
The Student Mentoring Programme is coordinated by the SET Student Mentorship Coordinator (Ms. Sherry Verma, sherryverma@ansaluniversity.edu.in).  You are free to contact the Mentor or Ms. Sherry and have your queries addressed about your Ward. 
Performance: 

You may check your Ward’s Performance in Internal Assessments/Quiz till date with his/her Mentor. Your Ward’s Mid Term Theory marks subject wise are as follows:
Attendance:

Your Ward has an Attendance of _____ % until April 24, 2015.  

We look forward to your involvement in tracking and encouragement of your Ward’s progress.  Kindly return this Letter duly signed by you through your Ward. Thank you for your support and cooperation in this regard.
Sincerely



 Mentor’s Name: ______________________________________



Mentor’s Email: ______________________________________
Prof. Y.V. Satya Kumar, FIE
Dean - S.E.T.



 Parent’s Sign/ Date: ___________________________________









